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Comments: I'm writing to object to the proposed development on Holland Lake. This development will forever
scar and degrade the natural beauty of the area in which has been entrusted to you, the Forest Service, to
protect. The Seeley/Swan area is already over run with motor boats, vehicles, large RVs with generators , and
other unnatural modern amenities, can we not leave things simple for the next generation to enjoy and learn
from?



